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MY RAMBLINGS
Welcome to Wisconsin’s spring in the fall!  With this warm and dry spell, we’ve
been able to get trails brushed and marked, especially in the wet areas!  Those
areas took less time due to us just flying thru and not spending time digging out
when our brusher locks in her heels!!  We are planning on covering more ground
this Saturday as the weather will be nice and dry!
   As of right now, there are a lot of uncertainty in our country as ballots are still
being counted, yet we will continue to hold our Club and Board meetings while
pushing forward with our season.  This is our sport and we will do our best to
keep it alive as well as the businesses that support us along our trails throughout
Wisconsin.  Our state has the most miles of trails as well as the number of
registered snowmobiles. 
Our AWSC catch phrase
“United we Trail,
Divided we Fail!” rings
more true now as it ever
has!  Let’s do our best to
enjoy our season ahead
as snow will be here
before we know it!   
     So until next month,
let’s get out and enjoy
the outdoors while
brushing and marking
trails!

THANK YOUs
We need to thank a couple of people from October.  First off, we would like to
thank Eric Graves for picking up our tab at Circle B for the pizzas we enjoyed at
our Club meeting.  Thanks Eric for your generosity and support of our Club!!
   Next, we would like to thank Julie Newhauser for setting up a raffle for our
members at our Club meeting as well as our guest speaker.  Congratulations to
Jeff Bublitz for winning the $200 gift certificate to Cedar Creek Motor Sports!
   Our guest speaker was Mark Mueller (no relation to Mike or Paul Mueller, yet
all three (3) aren’t related either), the district retail representative for Polaris
Industries, Inc.  Mark covered the latest sleds from Polaris as well as the 850
Patriot motor lead to the development of the 650 Patriot motor, plus the 7" touch
screen included on most sleds.  With four (4) areas of recreation vehicles, R&D
is easily justified and they are able to spend more on these improvements.  Now
that Mark resides in Cedarburg, he is looking to get back into snowmobiling as
well as enjoying what our area has to offer.  Thanks Mark for stopping by and
spending your Thursday evening with us!
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GUEST SPEAKERS
We do not have a guest speaker set up for November nor
December’s Club meeting, yet we are working on topics one
of our members will cover for us.  Also, we have tentatively
set up Lisa Stahl of the Pink Ribbon Riders to stop by in
January and Wally Thill to stop by in February.  We are
slowing filling up our guest speaker circuit!

CLUB MEMBERSHIP
I know with the nice and balmy weather we have had in
early November that snowmobiling and renewing your
membership may not be on your mind.  Yet we do ask our
members renew early so we are able to update our AWSC
membership list.  This will allow you to get your discounted
trail passes for the season now instead of later.  I will be
renewing my membership at our November’s Club meeting,
so join me and renew yours as well.  You could also mail
your membership dues to the address at the bottom of the
application.  Thanks in advance for your renewal and
supporting our Club!
  

FOOD at CLUB MEETINGS
Since the corona virus isn’t going away anytime soon, we
will continue to purchase food for our Club Meetings from
Circle B.  Please continue to donate at least $2 per member
to help offset our food and beverage bill to help off-set the
cost of the food and beverages our Club provides at our
Meetings.  We have been blessed to have two members step
up and cover our pizzas the last two months leaving us to
just cover our beverages.  Thank you in advance for helping
to support us and our food and drink at our monthly
Meetings!

LANDOWNERS & OUR TRAILS
We have included a form along with a self-addressed
stamped envelope for you to update your address and
contact information.  There is an option for you to receive
our newsletter via email if you so choose.  Please complete
this form and return it on or before Friday, November 20th so
we are able to update your information.  
   Also, we will be mailing out your landowner gift with
December’s newsletter, so this info is needed so we get your
gift card to you in a timely manner.  Thanks in advance for
your help!

MEETING DATES FOR NEXT SEASON:
(subject to change)

November 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Nov. 12th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Nov. 9th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Nov. 18th 

December 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Dec. 10th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Dec. 14th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Dec 16th 

January 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, January 14th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, January 11th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Jan. 27th 

February 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, February 11th

Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, February 8th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Feb. 24th 

March 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, March 11th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, March 8th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, March 31st 

April 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, April 8th 
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, April 12th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. If Needed 4/31/21

TRAIL WORK
Each Saturday since October 12, our trail work volunteers
have been chipping away at our list of brushing we need to
do on our trails.  With it being dry, we are attempting to
get into the low and wet areas first to brush out our trails
as well as mark them. 
   At this point, we have one (1) more Saturday before deer
hunting opens, so if you are able to help out, stop out at
the Kison Farm as we meet at 7:30am Saturday mornings. 
Keep in mind we will pick up where we left off in early
December, so mark down those dates to help us out! 
Thank you in advance for your help!

Brushing, signing and re-routing:
Saturday, November 14th

Saturday, December 5th

Saturday, December 12th

FOR SALE
If you have anything snowmobile related that you need to
sell, please send it to me (garagemahal@charter) or
call/text me and I’ll post it here in our newsletter for our
snowmobile community.
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